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08/03/2019  16:42:562019/0737/L OBJ Kathleen Murray In case it is necessary to comment on both applications please see my comments on 2019/0004/P. My main 

objection relates to the proposed introduction of two new gates onto Tower Court, a pedestrian walkway 

surrounded by listed buildings. The proposed gates would negatively impact the character of this protected 

environment, damage trees, endanger pedestrians’ safety and potentially introduce antisocial noise, smells 

and sights.
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